

Thursday Mail News from the Family Resource Center

Phone: 360 468-4117 Email: lifrc@rockisland.com Website: www.lifrc.org

Barbara Gurley, Executive Director; Greg Allott, Financial Manager; Patsy Haber, Programs
Coordinator, Mentor Program Coordinator; Stephanie Stratil, Programs Coordinator; Heather Harrison, Programs Coordinator, Preschool PIP Coordinator; Noah Goldberg, Preschool PIP Coordinator; Deborah Bonnville, Community Supports
Specialist; Contessa Downey, Community Supports Specialist; Alaya Battalia, Community Supports Specialist, LISD Family
Advocate; Dixie Budke, Gleaning Program Coordinator

Spirit of Giving

If you are in need of holiday gifts for your children or have questions about this program, please contact the LIFRC.

Assist families in need by:

- Sponsoring a family (A family of three costs \$275)
- Purchasing gift certificates found on Giving Trees.
 Bring your item to the LIFRC by December 14th.

Making a contribution so the LIFRC can purchase gift certificates & food for families in need. All contributions are tax deductible.

USDA Food Commodity distribution takes place on the last Friday of every month



1-2PM

At Grace Church

Stock up on non perishables!

Tomorrow, 11-29!

A Big Thank You!

We are so grateful to all those who contributed their time, bounty, skills and money to ensuring a full and well balanced (and partly local!) meal to the Lopezians who needed it.

Your generosity has swept has swept over this entire little island.!

As always, we could not run this program with out you!



OPEN ENROLLMENT 2018

NOVEMBER 1ST -DECEMBER 15

Call the LIFRC to schedule an appointment with a Navigator s Alaya and Contessa



OR

Contact Lori Taylor, our local health care

Broker, at (360) 468-3998